
 
The Belmont Board of Registrars of Voters   

public meeting was CANCELLED 
November 16th at 11 am     

 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to count voted ballots for the November 3, 2020 State 
Election that were mailed outside the US, containing a postmark on or before November 
3, 2020, and that were received by the Belmont Town Clerk between:  

5 PM November 3, 2020 and 5 PM November 13, 2020. 
 
No such ballots were received.  The meeting was therefore cancelled.  

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

RECEIVED 
TOWN CLERK 
BELMONT, MA 

 
DATE: November 2, 2021 
TIME: 4:17 PM 


